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OARS Annual River Cleanup, Sept. 20, 
2014 

CEI is proud to have been a sponsor of the OARS Annual 
River Cleanup that took place on Sept. 20, 2014. OARs 
volunteers waded into the Assabet, Sudbury and Concord 
Rivers to continue the effort of restoring our beautiful rivers. 
They hauled trash, tires, bottles, car parts, bicycles, etc. to 
shore for more appropriate disposal.  

 
This has been a regional tradition for individuals and teams from local businesses, civic 
associations, scout troops and high schools. This year the focus was in Northborough, 
Westborough, Framingham, Sudbury, Wayland, Marlborough, Hudson, Stow, Maynard, Acton, 
Concord and Billerica. A team of people working for three hours can make a real, visible difference 
for the river and their community.  
 
We were happy to help defray costs and support other OARS programs to restore our rivers. For 
more information on this program, please go to www.oars3rivers.org or contact Stephanie Hanson 
at shanson@ceiengineers.com or 603.424.0564. 
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